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Dear Parents,

On the occasion of International Angelman Day (February 15th), we are excited to announce that our school will be participating in this global awareness initiative. By joining this campaign, we aim to show our support for individuals living with Angelman Syndrome and their families, while also fostering understanding and solidarity among our students.

Did you know that Angelman syndrome is a rare neuro-genetic disorder affecting approximately 1 in 15,000 individuals worldwide? Individuals living with Angelman syndrome experience developmental delays, limited or no speech, and movement challenges, but they are also known for their happy demeanor and frequent laughter. Through this awareness day, we hope to shine a light on Angelman syndrome and the importance of inclusion.

How will our school participate?
To mark International Angelman Day, we invite all students to:
· Wear blue to school on Thursday, February 15th (participation is optional). Blue is the official color of Angelman Syndrome awareness.
· Engage in classroom activities that promote understanding, kindness, and inclusivity.
This initiative is a wonderful opportunity to teach our children about compassion and to support families in our community and beyond.
For more information about International Angelman Day, or to explore resources, feel free to visit https://cureangelman.org/international-angelman-day.
Photos of Activities:
To celebrate this day, we may take photos of the activities for use within our school community and to raise awareness. If you do not wish for your child to be photographed, please let us know in writing before [specific date].

Thank you for your participation and support in making this day meaningful for everyone.

Warm regards,
[School Administration]
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